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April 16, 2010 

 
Puget Sound Energy to build a transmission line in the Novelty Hill area of 
unincorporated King County 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner,  
 
Puget Sound Energy is working 
to upgrade our electric system 
to increase reliability and meet 
increasing demand for 
electricity in the city of 
Redmond and east King 
County. 
 
Beginning in early May, PSE’s 
contractor will start construction 
of our new 115 kilovolt 
transmission line within our 
existing utility corridor between 
Northeast Novelty Hill Road 
and Avondale Road Northeast. 
The new line will parallel our 
existing 230 kV transmission 
line that runs through the utility corridor. Construction will include clearing of the right-of-way, 
installing new wood poles and wire, and restoration and mitigation work.  
 
The work is expected to take place Mondays through Fridays from approximately 7 a.m. to 7 
p.m. and Saturdays from approximately 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Some select activities, however, may 
take place after 7 p.m. or 6 p.m. on Saturdays. Construction of the new transmission line is expected 
to be completed by October 2010, with restoration and mitigation work expected to continue through 
the end of the year. The work should not disrupt your electric service, or interfere with traffic or other 
normal activities in the area.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the phone number or e-mail address 
below. You may also call toll-free at 1-888-225-5773. Dial 8, then dial extension 81-3927.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Jim Kearnes 
Project Manager  
Puget Sound Energy  
425-462-3927 (office) 
206-604-5650 (cell) 
james.kearnes@pse.com 


